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Seasons Greetings 
from 

GLENN PATTON 
MARY POWELL 

Christmas 2005! 

Pat & Rick are wonderful host.  
Jamie is smiling because he gets to 

eat his Mom’s cookin’.  

In December 2005, Mary and I were at Pat and Rick’s for 
Christmas Dinner.   

We had the pleasure during the Christmas 
season to attend Nikki & Jim’s wedding 

in Indialantic, FL 

Mom Powell is enjoying 
Christmas 2005 with 

some of her family 

Christmas in Utah was fun 
with the Powell Clan.  Barbie 

gets pretty aggressive at  
Christmas time!! 

I even got to 
hug Jake after 
Puggs licked 

his face! 

Janet & Dermot Coughlin and 
their daughter enjoyed the holiday Glenn’s daughter Ilsa and her 

children Steven and Brooke in VA. 
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April in Key Largo 

It (life) is all about creating good memories.  
 

Nikki and Jim are 
enjoying some R&R in 
the Key Largo aboard 

“Sundance” in the 
April sunshine... 

On New Year’s Eve, It is amazing how much we have to be grateful for!! 
We celebrated the new year with Mary’s sister Barbara and her husband 

Carey!   

2005 New Year Eve Utah  

Mary’s birthday was a lot 
of fun.  Pete enjoyed the 

celebration! 

Mary’s 
Birthday  

Feb. 5 2006! 

Yellow tail for dinner 
anyone?  That one was 
too small, but Jordan 
caught a couple bigger 

ones.    

Now, you just know these two 
sisters Jordan and Caitlin  are 

up to mischief. 
 

Caitlen was sur-
prised to catch a 

grouper! 
 

Steph’s birthday 
caught him by surprise.  

The “Water Talkies” did 
not work, but were worth 

a try.   
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Murray and Mary Nelson  

In the Spring, we had fun entertaining guests and hang-
ing out with friends... 

Spring Activities and Guests 

Jeff Howard and 
his girlfriend  

were having fun aboard 
“Sundance” in the 
spring sunshine. 
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A fun crew 
Sandy & Dale  
Evie & Erik 
Enjoying an  

evening out at the  
Children’s Shelters 

Ball 
Cyndee, Pete & 

Chrissy are  
enjoying  
dinner. 

The girls were 
planning their 
2006 Princess 

Ride! 

St Patrick’s Day picnic was a lot of fun with the 
neighborhood.  We miss Murray! 

Our good friends  
Murray and Mary  

Nelson  
 

We miss Murray! 
Murray passed away on 

April 17, 2006 
 

Murray and Mary have 
been a such an  

inspiration and positive  
influence in our lives. 

Nick & Casey 
enjoy catching 

Yellow tail 
aboard 

“Sundance” 
 

Nephew Derek 
“Lloyd” snor-

keling at  
Molasses  

We missed Dave 
& Craig a lot in 
2006 because 

they were busy 
moving to  

Dallas , TX 
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Holly, Nick & Glenn at the Forth of July Parade!! 

Special Summer Events — 2006 
Glenn with the guys 
from the Key Largo 
Wastewater Board 

 
Andy, Glenn, 

Claude, Gray, & 
Charlie 

Jennifer Chamber’s 1st Lt  -  May ‘06 

Summer time 

Mary was given a “Capt Kapow” T-shirt by her crew! 

Holly had a great 
time and  

needed her  rest!! 

Mary & Glenn  
at the FF  

Union  
Retirement 

Party !! 
July 2006 

Lt. Jennifer Chambers 
with her dad 

Ret. Col. Jim Chambers  
and her brother  

Ret. Cpl. Jim Chambers Jr. 
her nephew  

James Chambers III 
Below—with Mom 

Ret. Major C. Chambers 
and Mary & I 

Glenn & Mary got in a little  
SCUBA diving in the Summer time!! 



 

(305) 451-4891 http://www.GlennPatton.com Dec. 3, 2006 

Campaigning in Key West was Fun!! 

Glenn 
appointed  
to BOCC!! 
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Glenn sworn in !! 
& 

First Commission 
meeting! 

The campaign trail 
brought many surprises! 

Linda & Rob 
Bleser were a 

big help during 
the campaign! 

One of Glenn’s campaign photos! 
Mayor Sonny McCoy gives Glenn an award for 

his service on the BOCC ! 

Mary enjoys a turtle at the Turtle Hospital 
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Princess Ride 2006—NAPA Valley Wine Country! 
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Princess Cyndee, Chrissy, Mary, Barbara & Sue 
 

Chrissy 

Sue 

Barbara & Mary  

Cyndee, back from a 
shopping spree!!  

e 
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Thanksgiving 2006 in VA 
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The Chambers, 
Jennifer,  

Cynthia, Jim, 
Heather! -> 

Cookie, Glenn & Ilsa & Brooke & Steven 

Gracie, arrived  
Monday, Nov. 27, 2006!! 

David 
with his 

son, 
Ryan.->> 

The Mom, Maura about to burst on  
Saturday, Nov. 25, 2006 with son, Ryan! 

Powell women, Mary, Cynthia , Jennifer in front of a Tribute 
to Women in WWII.   

Thanksgiving  
Dinner  -  2006  

 
Grandpa Fred with 

Gracie  
Born Monday 

Nov 27, 2006 
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Family members serving in the US Armed Forces  
God Bless America and keep our family safe!  -  Please take the time to 

write showing your support of country’s Heroes 
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On September 11, 2001 our way of life 
was forever changed with the attack on 
America.  Support our Troops! 

WOW ! 2006  
What a Great Year! 

A tribute to Cpl. Jeffery B. Starr 

We live in difficult times 
and it is appropriate to 
remember those that 
protect our freedoms.  

(left) SPC Sarah  
DeGraw, US Army  
Stationed in Korea     
 
(right) Derek Wallin  
BM2 USCG 
Mobile , AL 

(right)  Ret. Ma-
jor Cynthia  
Chambers with 
her daughter   
Lt. Jennifer 
Chambers 
at her  
commissioning 
ceremony.   

(above)  Ret Cpl. 
James Chambers Jr. 
was medically retired 
in 2005 from the US 
Army because of  
service related  
injuries... 

James Chambers Jr 
3429 Riverroad Ct 
Ft Worth, TX 76116 
jchambers030476@Yahoo.com 

Lt Jennifer Chambers 
3629 Tierra Zafio 
El Paso, TX 79938 
j21c15@hotmail.com 

SPC DeGraw, Sarah 
Unit 15712, Box 719 
HHC 4-2 AVN 
APO AP 96271 
Sarah.DeGraw@US.Army.Mil 

BM2 Derek Wallin 
104A S. Monterey St 
Mobile, AL 36604 
Derek.W.Wallin@uscg.mil 

Cpl. Jeffrey B. Starr, 22, 
of Snohomish, Wash.; 

assigned to the 1st Battalion, 
5th Marine Regiment, 1st 
Marine Division, I Marine 

Expeditionary Force, Camp 
Pendleton, Calif.  He was 

killed May 30 by small-arms fire while conducting combat 
operations against enemy forces near Ramadi, Iraq. 

 Died:  May 30, 2005 
He wrote on his laptop:  

"Obviously if you are reading this then I have died 
in Iraq.  I kind of predicted this, that is why I'm 
writing this in November.  A third time just seemed 
like I'm pushing my chances.  I don't regret going, 
everybody dies but few get to do it for something 
as important as freedom.  It may seem confusing 
why we are in Iraq, it's not to me.  I'm here helping 
these people, so that they can live the way we live.  
Not have to worry about tyrants or vicious dicta-
tors.  To do what they want with their lives.  To me 
that is why I died.  Others have died for my free-
dom, now this is my mark."   
 

SPC DeGraw, Sarah 
Unit 15712, Box 719 
HHC 4-2 AVN 
APO AP 96271 
 


